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Tickets are 

available at  

the school  

and rectory  

offices   

during the 

week. 
  

  
CA$H RAFFLE 

It’s CA$H RAFFLE time again!  As you know, this is our biggest school fundraiser.  Parishioners have the 

opportunity to purchase tickets after the weekend Masses in March or in the rectory or school offices..  You 

can also use this tear-off mail-in form. Only 500 tickets will be sold.  The odds and prizes are great!  Who 

wouldn’t like to win $5,000?   

Thank you in advance for your support of the CA$H RAFFLE. 

MAIL ORDER 
  

St. Eugene Parish Cash Raffle 
for the benefit of the school 

  
  

Please send me _________ ticket(s) @ $50.00  Total enclosed $____________ 
         (checks payable to St. Eugene School) 
  
  
Name________________________________________ (please print) 
  
Address_________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
              _________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
  
Phone____________________________ 
  

Mail to:   St. Eugene School 
     7930 W. Foster 
               Chicago, IL  60656 
  
Any questions: 773-763-2235 
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PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL NOMINATIONS 
  
  
  
What does the Parish Pastoral Council do? 
  
 Provides Christian leadership to help make decisions about spiritual life and worship. 
 Promotes Christian development for parishioners of all ages. 
 Supports ministries involved with parish life, human concerns, spiritual life and education. 
 Provides administrative services and stewardship for the parish. 
 Supports parish activities. 
 Sponsors various fundraisers for the benefit of the parish and school. 
  
  
Are there any requirements? 
  
A nominee must be: 
 A registered member of the parish.  
 A baptized, practicing Catholic. 
 A participant in the worship life, especially Mass and the sacraments.  
 At least 18 years old. 
 Willing to serve a three-year term with meetings once a month. 
  
  
  
  
Please write your name, or list the names of parishioners that you wish to nominate and their 
phone number, if you know it. These nominees will receive a call within the next few weeks to 
inform them of their nomination. Please drop this form in the collection basket or return to 
the Rectory by Tuesday, May 12. 
  
________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
  
  
Thank you for taking the time to nominate a candidate and for your suggestions. Please pray 
for the Spirit’s guidance in the selection of good parish leadership. 
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We ask all of our parishioners, if you have  
a loved one serving in the military,  

to please contact the rectory office to give  
us the name of the soldier, so the  

whole parish can pray for your loved one.   
A book in the church vestibule is  

available for inscribing the names of all military  
personnel.  This book will be part of the offertory  

procession from now until the war is over. 

A PRAYER 
LORD, HOLD OUR TROOPS IN YOUR LOVING HANDS. 
PROTECT THEM AS THEY PROTECT US.  
BLESS THEM AND THEIR FAMILIES 
 FOR THE SELFLESS ACTS THEY PERFORM 
 FOR US IN OUR TIME OF NEED. 
WE ASK THIS IN THE NAME OF 
 JESUS OUR LORD AND SAVIOR.  AMEN 

We pray for our loved ones  
 

who are serving in any branch of the Armed Forces during this time of conflict. 

 
OUR MISSION STATEMENT 

 
Our mission as Catholics united in faith at St. Eugene Parish is to help bring God to people and people to 

God. Through evangelization, education and being of service to each other, we strive to make our parish 

community a holistic community in body, mind and spirit. It is our goal to develop, support, encourage and 

empower one another in our parish ministries, so that each person can reach their human and Christian po-

tential. We are enthused about the future of St. Eugene and the whole Catholic Church and we pledge our 

participation in that future. We seek dialogue and open communication with all parishioners in fulfilling the 

needs of our parish. While recognizing the cultural diversities in our community, we will strive to bring all peo-

ple together in Christ under a common bond of faith, hope and love. 

 
GHALEB AZROUI 

CHRISTOPHER BAUER 
TIMOTHY EMMETT CAROLAN 

CATHY O’LEARY CHAMBERLAIN 
ZBIGNIEW DUDKOWSKI 

MARTY DURCAN 
MATTHEW SCOTT FORREST 

ANDREW HOPKINS 
BRANDON JACKSON 

CHRISTOPHER JENKINS 
JACK KANE 

JAMES TYLER MARBACH 
   

 
CHRIS MARCHIORI 

KEITH MILLER 
MEGAN MILLER 

AUGUSTINE EMEKA NDIWE 
THOMAS NEUHENGEN 

CATHERINE ANN (BARHAM) NEWELL 
ERIC NORWOOD 
VINCENT PAGE 

CHAD PRITCHARD 
NICHOLAS RANCH 

MICHAEL SCHIPPERS, JR. 
 

 If you would like to add a name to the list, please call the rectory.  
Also, please call the rectory when your loved one returns home. 


